
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

February 15, 2011 
 
 
Agenda Item: 4.3 
 

Subject: Approval of Memorandum of Understanding – Tennyson High School to 
Reimburse Chabot College for Degree Applicable College Level Courses 

 
 
Background: Chabot College and Tennyson High School wish to enter into an agreement 
allowing Tennyson High School to reimburse Chabot College for degree applicable college level 
credit courses to be offered to high school students during the Spring 2011 and Fall 2011 terms. 
Tennyson High School has received a Title I School Improvement Grant (SIG) and will utilize 
these funds to reimburse Chabot College for these courses.  Because Tennyson is an 
underachieving school, part of their grant obligation is to improve their connection with higher 
education and increase opportunities for their students to attend college, including joining 
pathway cohorts that are currently being developed and in place at Chabot College. 
 
Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Tennyson High 
School Memorandum of Understanding to provide college level courses in the instructional areas 
of Psychology, Sociology, Anthropology, Business, Music, Health and Protective Services 
during the Spring 2011 and Fall 2011 academic terms. It is further recommended that the Board 
authorizes the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the agreement and any future 
augmentations or amendments to the document on behalf of the District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Approved: Joel L. Kinnamon /Date 
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